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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
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14th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Paris Trip 2024 
Tuesday 16th July – Saturday 20th July 2024 

  
I am writing to invite you to a pre-trip meeting on the evening of Wednesday 5th June 2024 at 5:30pm.  
 
During this meeting, I will be providing information on the final itinerary and collecting in your child’s 
passport – it must be issued less than 10 years before the date of entering the country (check the ‘date of 
issue’) and valid for at least 3 months after the day of return to the UK (check the ‘expiry date’).  At the 
same time, I will also need to collect in your child’s EHIC/GHIC cards in preparation for departure. The trip 
staff team will be available to answer any questions and discuss any medical needs. 
 
If you have not yet already done so, please may I remind you to complete and submit the Evolve Consent 
form.  This would have been sent to via email from a company called Evolve, please check your spam 
folder in case it was delivered there.  If you need this to be re-sent, please email me as soon as possible 
to advise and I can then arrange to get this out to you. 

 
I look forward to seeing you at the information evening.  In the meantime, if you have any queries, please 
do contact me directly. 
 

Yours faithfully,  
 

 
Mrs S Hatton  
Trip Leader, Curriculum Leader French 
shatton@buckinghamschool.org 
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